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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
By Kimble Schiller, United Way Youth Leadership Cabinet Student 
 

Mar. 15 (BRYAN, TX) - The United Way of the Brazos Valley’s Youth Leadership Cabinet has opened 
applications for the 2022 Community Builders Grant. The mission of the Youth Leadership Cabinet and its 
student members is to fight for the health, education and financial stability of every person in the Brazos Valley. 
Funding requests may be submitted up to $1,000. To be eligible to receive a grant, the organization must be a 
501(c)3 nonprofit organization that services the Brazos Valley and demonstrates a direct impact in the area of 
health, education and/or financial stability in the Brazos Valley.  
 
All applications must be received by 5:00 p.m. on Friday, March 25, 2022. Notification of grant awards will be 
sent electronically by Friday, April 29, 2022.  
 
For more information and to apply, visit uwbv.org/youthleadershipcabinet.  
 

### 
 

About United Way of the Brazos Valley  
The United Way of the Brazos Valley fights for the health, education and financial stability of every person in 
the Brazos Valley. They strengthen the community by identifying issues facing the Brazos Valley, engaging 
individuals to build strategies and mobilizing resources to invest for change. United Way invests through 
Community Impact Grants to 26 local nonprofit organizations and Investment Initiatives including 2-1-1 Texas, 
Early Literacy Programs, Ride2Health and the Youth Leadership Cabinet. Learn more at uwbv.org. 
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